

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-28

From:

Mayor Stein

Date:

April 7, 1993

Subject:

Lake Lucille Clean Lakes Project

As you recall, Council approved \$3,600 to be expended as City matching share of an E.P.A. grant to do a bottom sediment study (paleolimnology) of Lake Lucille.

Dr. Joe Eilers, our consultant lake scientist, has reported that the E.P.A. rejected our grant application again this year.

Dr. Eilers still needs information on the bottom sediments to complete the overall project. He suggests that the City approve use of our matching \$3,600 to fund the cost of one lake sediment core sample and its analysis. The work can be accomplished during his visit this summer.

Staff recommends that Council approve use of previously allocated \$3,600 for an abbreviated bottom sediment study.

John C. Stein, Mayor

No action laken